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20th September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
It will come as no surprise judging by the weather lately that it is with the heaviest of hearts that we 
must cancel RobinFest.  As you are aware, we had to postpone it in July due to the weather and 
unfortunately the weather has beaten us again.  
 
We recognise that, as well as our families, the children have been looking forward to showing off their 
talents. Therefore, we have decided that we will give the children the opportunity to come dressed in 
their festival or themed clothes and have some fun on Friday. We will come together as a whole school 
with a little treat for them. 
 
We would like to take the opportunity to thank the members of the PTA and members of staff who 
have worked so hard to bring RobinFest together.  They have worked tirelessly to make it happen but 
unfortunately, we are sure you can see that the weather is against us which would make it unpleasant 
and dangerous. 
 
We have already set a date for next year for 19th July 2024 so please put it in your diary.  If you have 
purchased tickets, you have the option of rolling them over to the 19th July or having a refund.  If you 
would like a refund, please contact the school office via newchurch_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk 
 
 
Kindest regards, 
 

Jayne Narraway 
 
Headteacher 
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